
In The News 

Musicians’ Wellness Speaker Series 2021-2022  

This is a series put on by Eastman School of Music, but open to River Campus students, faculty, and staff that could benefit from 
learning about wellness in the music world.  The next speaker series is scheduled for November 3, 2021 and will focus on “What is 
the Arts in Health Field?”.  

https://urmc.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_BVVcTmj5Sy6b8z5XwMmm5Q
https://thecollective.rochester.edu/hub/rochester/groups-v2/river-campus-music-department/about
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf7D-lmJE6-zqLZVeeu6IPBl86NobS_5GFSu_3CZHJ1bxk7-w/viewform
https://www.facebook.com/HopemanCarillon
http://www.campustimes.org/2021/10/03/carillon-concerts-ring-in-new-semester/?fbclid=IwAR2GyDKDEseEjGuj6OiR1t2xW9c1k18jr6vldOZStaUVZ7fR7hz_bJTrpVI
https://www.rochester.edu/news/live/
http://www.sas.rochester.edu/mur/undergraduate/lessons.html
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